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NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
OF 

PREHEARING 
CONFERENCE 

 

 
  
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon canceled the 
prehearing conference scheduled for March 2, 2011, in this proceeding.  The prehearing 
conference was scheduled to follow a workshop.  The purpose of the conference was to establish 
additional procedures to the extent necessary to address issues raised at the workshop. Workshop 
participants determined there was no need for additional procedures or the prehearing 
conference.    

 
  Dated this 2nd day of March, 2011, in Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

John Savage 
_____________________ 

Commissioner 

 Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________ 

Commissioner 

 
 


